
 ACEOT newsletter Nr. 45: Lecture on Fr Alexander Men' on 6 November 

  

 Lecture on 6 November: ‘Fr Aleksandr Men' and the Revival of Theology in Russia’ 

  

 

Prof. Revd. Andrew Louth will deliver 

his next lecture in the series on 

modern Orthodox theologians on 

Thursday 6 November. The title of 

the lecture is ‘Fr Aleksandr Men' and 

the Revival of Theology in Russia’. 

Fr Andrew will deliver his lecture in 

room HG-02A06 of the main building 

and start at 19:00. Entrance is free. 

Please register beforehand through 

the website or by replying to this 

email. To those who register the draft 

text of the lecture will be sent by 

email beforehand. 

  

The final lecture in this series will be on icons and is planned for 19 February 2015. 

  

You can unsubscribe from this newsletter at www.aceot.nl. 

 

https://webmail.login.vu.nl/owa/redir.aspx?C=F4qpnr36__2NZK1FHK6sNoPxsmalZAsI__cHzLroo01EusH2CDzWCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.aceot.nl%2fcontact%2f
https://webmail.login.vu.nl/owa/redir.aspx?C=L8c6sceQuYd4eIG_q6jVMOt04P7KRh6xLgA6i4Lt54REusH2CDzWCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.aceot.nl

